
 
 

Sunday 3rd September 
10am– Morning Worship 

With John Mitchell 
6.30pm Circuit Service 

With Claire Potter 
 

Sunday 10th September 
Covenant Sunday 

10am– Holy Communion 
With Dave Faulkner 

Prayer Meeting after service 
 

Sunday 17th September 
10am– Morning Worship 

With Allan Taylor 
 
 
 
 

Song words will usually be displayed on the screen at the front of the church.  
If you have difficulty seeing the screen, there are printed versions of the words 

available, please ask one of the door stewards. 

 
 

Sunday 24th September 
Harvest Sunday 

10am– Morning Worship 
With Rosemary Lee 

Prayer Meeting before service 
6.30pm– Holy Communion 

With Dave Faulkner 
 

Sunday 1st October 
10am-Morning Worship 

With Paul Hulme 
 

Sunday 8th October 
10am– Holy Communion 

With Dave Faulkner 
 
 
 
 

Entries for THE NOTICES  for Sunday 10th September 2017 
to Barbara no later than 8pm on Thursday 7th September 2017 

 barbara0803@sky.com or call 01483  824469 

www.knaphill-methodist-church.com 

 

 

 

Donations this quarter are for Knaphill Methodist Church 
funds. 

 

Please join us for refreshments in the Welcome Area      



Circuit Service 3rd September 

KMC are hosting the Circuit Service on 3rd September at 6.30pm. We need 
volunteers to provide and serve refreshments after the service.  Please speak to 
Shirley Chase if you can help. 

Cameo meeting 6th Sept. 

This is a special meeting to hear about the adventures of one of our young people, 
all are welcome.  Tea served at 1.30 for a 2.00pm start. 

Byfleet Methodist Fundraising 

As part of Byfleet Methodist churches fund raising efforts to repair their hall roof 
and hall electrics Mike Widdup will be cycling 57 miles from Byfleet to Brighton Off-
Road on 1st October 2017. Mike is 71 and although he cycles regularly (most often 
only to the local shops) this ride will be quite an undertaking for him. You can 
sponsor Mike either via bank transfer to Byfleet Methodist Church (sort code 77-49-
20) account number 05291860 ref ‘Cycle Ride’ or sent to the Church Treasurer, Mrs 
M Babb 20 Laurel Grange 83, High Road BYFLEET KT14 7QS  

Church Directory. 

The KMC Church Directory is well overdue for an update. To comply with new Data 
Protection laws, we need your written permission to have your name in the 
directory. Please look in the church pigeon holes for your form and a letter 
explaining the new law more fully.  Please return the form to me by Sunday 1st 
October. Many Thanks Barbara. 

KMC Broadway Group Meeting 

Tuesday 13th September, 7.45pm at 114, High Street, Knaphill 

Leadership Team Meeting 

Wednesday 6th September, 8pm at KMC. 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship “TMF” 

Tuesday 13th September at 51 Orchard Drive, Horsell. 

9.30am for 10.00am start 

Wednesday Evening Housegroup 

Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. Jane Ing.  

CAMEO Wednesday 6th Sept. 1.30pm for a 2.00pm start. Adventures in Borneo 
by Amie Humphries 

 

Worship Consultation 
If anyone has constructive comments or suggestions about today’s or future  
services, please direct your comments to the Minister Rev Dave Faulkner or a 
member of the leadership team. 



Wednesday Morning C4K Monthly Prayer and Share Service   

A C4K informal monthly Prayer & Share service is held at The Vyne on the first 
Wednesday of every month from 10 -10.45am. All welcome. Julia Binney - Minister 
Knaphill Baptist Church 
South East District Synod—23rd September URGENT 
The District Synod this year is being held at Trinity Methodist, Woking. Margaret 
Ireland, Senior Circuit Steward, is looking for 6 people from our church to help with 
serving teas, clearing tables, putting away chairs and  general tidying up afterwards. 
Time required is from 3.30pm—5.30pm. If you feel you can help please let me 
know asap. Thanks Barbara 824469 

Christmas Bazaar—25th November 10am—2pm 

I know its still the summer holidays but just to say the Christmas Bazaar will be 
going ahead as normal.  I will be in touch with all stall holders in a few weeks to 
make sure you are still willing to help. Barbara 

Church Magazine 
Latest copy of the KMC Magazine is out now, pick up your copy from the welcome 
area. 
Pyrford Little Theatre 

Pyrford Little Theatre presents at Enormous Expense a Music Hall at Pyrford Village 
Hall, which will include a stirring Melodrama plus versions of your favourite Old 
Songs from yesteryear.  Performances on Friday 8 and Saturday 9 September will be 
in aid of the NSPCC and all the fun starts at 7.45pm.  Tickets are £10 and it will be 
table seating which means you can bring your own refreshments including 
nibbles.  However, tea and coffee will be served in the interval too.  A party of 6 has 
already signed up to go on Friday 8th so if you would like to join them or instead 
attend on Saturday 9th please let Robin Spice know and he will be pleased to obtain 
the tickets for you.  His telephone number is 01483 481495.  Meanwhile down at 
the Old Bull and Bush.....! 
 

10th September—After Morning Service @11.10am 

24th September—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

8th October—After Morning Service @ 11.10am 

22nd October—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

5th November —After Morning Service @11.10am 

19th November—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

3rd December—After Morning Service @ 11.10am 

17th December—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

 



Garden Party & Coffee Morning 14th September. 

Rev Paul Hulme warmly invites you to A Garden Party and Coffee Morning at The 
Manse, Epworth, Charterhouse Road, Godalming GU7 2AL on Thursday 14th 
September 10.30am—12.30pm/  In aid of Whitehapel Mission. 

 

Future Church Dates 

28th October—Coffee Morning 

25th November—Christmas Bazaar 

Leprosy Mission are holding their Regional Conference  at Emmanuel Stoughton 
Church on Saturday 7th October from 2 – 4pm. They are also celebrating the con-
tribution of local volunteers to their work, including local Methodist members. 
The event is free and open to all  and they are extending a warm invitation to all 
Methodist members in the area. For any queries please contact Jenny Foster jen-

mailto:jennyf@tlmew.org.uk

